
 

It has been almost a year that I have been privileged to assist AHA 
direct a digital community for rural hospital executives. The feedback 
continues to be positive and we encourage our colleagues from across 
rural America to use this resource for problem solving and knowledge 
transfer. This is a safe and secure platform to examine key operational 
and management priorities with input from rural health care subject 
matter experts and thought leaders. 

Those who have contributed via posts and shared files have learned the 
value of collaboration. Never has this been more important than now as we navigate the 
COVID-19 pandemic, restore elective procedures and establish our presence as the primary 
source of health care as well as economic engines in our communities. This need becomes 
even more pronounced as live options for education and networking have radically diminished. 

Upon sign-in, you will find active discussions on challenging topics including: 

 New Payment Models 

 The Future of EHRs  

 COVID-19 

 Physician Practice Ownership Models and,  

 Telehealth primary care visits. 

This online AHA Rural Hospital Executive Community also will help our AHA colleagues 
receive input and respond more quickly to our needs and priorities. They will work closely with 
us and others to develop solutions to our evolving challenges and address emerging issues. 

If you have logged in and participated in the Rural Forum, then I look forward to your continued 
participation. If you have not yet logged in, then go to membercommunity.aha.org, select the 
Log-in option in the top right corner and use your email along with your AHA.org password. If 
you do not remember your password, you can reset it here. 

If you have questions or need assistance with log-in then please contact ahahelp@aha.org or 
call 800-424-4301.   

Thank you for your commitment to rural health care and continued support of the AHA. I look 
forward to collaborating with you on-line soon. 

https://membercommunity.aha.org/mycommunities/community-home?CommunityKey=9aa052ea-9cff-4d78-a186-f825db7a9e79
https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fwww.mmsend33.com%2Flink.cfm%3Fr%3D6ZxDEdZAIZdG6BqkM2LMsg~~%26pe%3D81JYpnYNFCgnU_56jandkUEJ1naT_iUdB_pO8oxRG1lYnk2XLMkaD7LeExgGJcKn2tZoAgTtFPFW8R-QnYqi2Q~~%26t%3DCN8R3xn9Wy0KKQawTgsVXg~~&data=02%7C01%7Cjsupplitt%40aha.org%7Cbf85088e006c4abe366808d7fc273aab%7Cb9119340beb74e5e84b23cc18f7b36a6%7C0%7C0%7C637255117728407176&sdata=OBRQeTaX8GE9iB4f%2FX0TfJTJ2twoiBm%2BdKCJMwkQJ2U%3D&reserved=0
https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Fwww.mmsend33.com%2Flink.cfm%3Fr%3D6ZxDEdZAIZdG6BqkM2LMsg~~%26pe%3D_dCT8nEvqR9z-rEFYnV5vJDstA9IkPpPLlUWHQToUKzvvkR-KjXR2_ljYokdpFfpW_Wysf2j208dtlzw4oMfTA~~%26t%3DCN8R3xn9Wy0KKQawTgsVXg~~&data=02%7C01%7Cjsupplitt%40aha.org%7Cbf85088e006c4abe366808d7fc273aab%7Cb9119340beb74e5e84b23cc18f7b36a6%7C0%7C0%7C637255117728407176&sdata=TJ7IH9HkZBLIg4OR%2BO6SHjlUSsmUfwLtHXrm%2B9uaEBE%3D&reserved=0
mailto:ahahelp@aha.org?subject=Rural%20Online%20Community%20Help


Best regards, 

 

Marty Fattig 

CEO 

Nemaha County Hospital 
Auburn, NE 

 

 

John T. Supplitt 
Senior Director 
American Hospital Association 

Field Engagement Rural Health Services 


